
 

Business English program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, organized the 
orientation for the new students in the academic year 2020. 

On July 8th, 2020, the Business English program, the Department of Humanities, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences, held the orientation for the freshmen students in the academic 
year 2020 through the online by Google Hangouts Meet, which welcomed by Dr.  Angvarrah 
Lieungnapar, and the lecturers from the Business English program. The purpose of this orientation 
is to give information about the Business English program, the curriculum for the study in the 
Business English program, life in the university.    


